
CENTRAL COMMUNITY COLLEGE 
 

FIBER SYSTEM EXPANSION 
 

COLUMBUS CAMPUS 
  

This project is to establish a new fiber loop around the Columbus campus and to provide for the future 
communications needs of the campus. The project includes new duct and multi-fiber cabling to interconnect 
the existing communication rooms around the campus. There will also be minor architectural work in the 
interior of the buildings such as removing and reinstalling ceilings and painting. 

The college received 3 bids for this project. They are as follows: 

 
Commonwealth Electric                  $365,865.00 
Columbus, NE 
 
Muth Electric Inc.      $550,747.00 
Mitchell, SD 

Capital City Electric      Did not meet specifications 

Lincoln, NE 

 
The amount of $500,000,000 was budgeted for this project as part of the FY 2020 - 2021 Capital 
improvement.  
 
The College President recommends acceptance of the low bid from Commonwealth electric from Columbus 
Nebraska for $365,865.00 to provide the labor and material for the fiber system expansion on the Columbus 
campus. 
 


